
Queen of the Park competition
at Squaw
Girl Powderâ€™s Third Annual Queen of the Park is coming to
Squaw Valley March 20. Queen of the Park is a ripping park
event open to girls of all ages.

The event gives girls a chance to show the world what they do
on the slopes while establishing a greater sense of community
among female park riders. The event will kick off at 3pm on
Exhibition. Lift tickets are not required for competitors or
spectators.

Registration will be held in the Squaw Valley Village March 20
from 9am to 3pm, while spots are available. The cost is $20
and all competitors will receive a Queen of the Park T-shirt.

Immediately following the competition will be Girl Powderâ€™s
â€œToken Drag Queenâ€� competition starting at 4:30pm. Dudes
who like to shred while dressed in drag should check-in at
registration  to  sign  a  waiver  between  9am  and  4pm.
Registration  for  the  Drag  Queen  competition  is  free.
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